
 

 

RETURNING TO SCHOOL 2020 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 
The 2019 school year has flown by and it is time to start considering the school’s organisation for 2020 and begin looking 
at student enrolments. It is extremely important that the school has a good idea of its anticipated numbers for the 2020 
school year. These anticipated numbers need to be sent to the Department of Education so that anticipated staffing and 
budgets can be organised so that our students have the best possible resourcing in place. 
 
Please indicate below if your child(ren) is/are returning to Quakers Hill next year, but starting after January 29. Or if your 
child(ren) will be enrolling in another school. Your support with this information, especially if returning after the start of 
the school year, is very much appreciated. 
 

*No reply is needed if your child(ren) are returning to QHPS on the first day of school 2020. 
 
Please tick 
My child/ren_____________________________________ Class________ 

                    _____________________________________ Class________ 

     ______________________________________ Class________ 

  Will be attending Quakers Hill in 2020, but will not be returning until  

Return Date ____________________________ (required if not attending on the 29 January 2020) 

Reason _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Will not be returning to Quakers Hill in 2020 and will be enrolling at: 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
New School 

 
Name:____________________________________________   Date _______________ 

Signed: ______________________________________________ 
 
 
Please return the completed form to the school office by Friday 18 October 2019. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bert Lo Campo 
Principal 


